April 19, 2005

Honorable Members of the West Allis Common Council City Hall West Allis, Wisconsin

Dear Council Members:

I am herewith reappointing Ms. Ruth Snedic as a member of the West Allis Plan Commission. Her three-year term will expire on April 30, 2008.

Ms. Snedic is married, the mother of two children, and resides at 9038 West Orchard Street. She is affiliated with St. Aloysius Parish and previously served on the Parish's Human Concerns Committee and was actively involved in the meal program. In the past, she was active with the 4-H Group and the Girl Scouting Program.

Ms. Snedic has an Associate Degree as a paralegal from Milwaukee Area Technical College. She is presently self-employed. Previously, she served as the Executive Director of the League of Women Voters of Greater Milwaukee. She has been a member of the organization since 1972. She is also a past-president of the Greater Milwaukee League and served on their Board of Directors for a number of years.

Your confirmation of this reappointment will be appreciated by the undersigned.

Sincerely,

Jeannette Bell, Mayor

JB:jfw MYR\CMTES\SNEDIC